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From: Day, Kirby (HAP) 
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 1:14 PM
To: Max Mertz; Linda Thomas; Economic Stabilization
Subject: rolling no sail orders

EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS 

There will be no cruises until late September, CDC says 
From CNN's Jacqueline Howard 

The US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has extended its "No Sail Order and Suspension 
of Further Embarkation" for cruise ships until September 30, according to the agency's website. The 
website was updated with the extension on Thursday. 

The order remains in effect until September 30, or until the expiration of the US Department of Health 
and Human Services' declaration that Covid-19 constitutes a public health emergency, or the director 
of the CDC rescinds or modifies the order. 

In March, the CDC announced on its website, "The CDC Director has reason to believe that cruise 
ship travel may continue to introduce, transmit, or spread COVID-19. As such, the CDC Director 
issued a No Sail Order for cruise ships." 

The CDC previously extended its original order until July 24 before now extending it again. 
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The information contained in this email and any attachment may be confidential and/or legally privileged and 
has been sent for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not an intended recipient, you are not 
authorized to review, use, disclose or copy any of its contents. If you have received this email in error please 
reply to the sender and destroy all copies of the message. Thank you.  

To the extent that the matters contained in this email relate to services being provided by Princess Cruises 
and/or Holland America Line (together "HA Group") to Carnival Australia/P&O Cruises Australia, HA Group 
is providing these services under the terms of a Services Agreement between HA Group and Carnival Australia. 


